
	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 										
	
Flowing	Rivers	Campaign	Grant	Application		
American	Whitewater	and	Clif	Bar	are	pleased	to	announce	the	Clif	Bar	Flowing	
Rivers	Campaign,	pledging	$2,500	to	American	Whitewater	Affiliate	Clubs	for	river	
stewardship	work.	Funding	for	this	program	is	provided	by	the	Clif	Bar	partnership	
with	American	Whitewater.	Clubs	have	the	opportunity	to	apply	for	one	of	two	
$1,250	grants.		
	
Grants	will	be	distributed	to	clubs	for	projects	that	promote	river	stewardship,	
conservation,	access	and/or	safety	on	rivers	in	the	United	States.	All	submissions	
must	be	received	by	July	15th.	Grant	recipients	will	be	announced	and	contacted	by	
July	31st.	
		
Applying	for	a	Grant		
Please	answer	the	following	questions	and	submit	the	application	to	
mark@americanwhitewater.org	by	July	15th.	
	
Club	Name:	
Project	Primary	Contact:		
Address:		
Phone	Number:	
Email	Address:	
	
Project	Narrative	(one	page	limit):	
Description	of	the	project	for	which	the	funds	will	be	used:	
Description	of	how	the	project	encourages	river	stewardship:	
How	the	project	will	benefit	the	river	and	community:	
Timeline	(include	estimated	completion	dates):	
	
If	you	receive	a	grant:	
Clubs	that	receive	this	grant	are	required	to	document	the	project	and	share	this	
documentation	with	AW.	This	should	take	the	form	of	a	one-page	description	of	the	
project	and	how	the	grant	helped	you	accomplish	it,	plus	several	photos	of	the	
project.	This	documentation	should	be	emailed	to	mark@americanwhitewater.org	
within	one	month	of	the	completion	of	the	project.	


